
 

 

 

 

 

Date:   January 20, 2023 

To:   All Customers 

Subject:  Price Increase Notifications 

Please be advised of the following price increase notifications: 

 We have received notification from all domestic steel pipe manufacturers of an 
approximate 6% increase on all fire sprinkler pipe effective immediately.  

 Brecco has announced an approximate 13% increase on brass precut nipples 
effective February 10, 2023 

 Watts has announced the below average increases effective March 6, 2023. 
o Watts, Ames Fire & Waterworks – 5-10% 
o Febco – 6% 
o Mueller Steam Specialty – 6% 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  


